
Minutes of the ORDINARY Meeting of Haddiscoe Parish Council held on Monday 1st March 2021 
7.00pm via Zoom. 

Present:  Mrs S. Daines (Clerk), Mr T. Haycock (Chair), Mr R .Long, Mr I. Fulcher, Mr R. Beevor,               
Mr M. Jackson, Mrs M. Stone 

 

Apologies:   Mr C. Robinson, Mr J. Knight. 

Foreword: We have received the resignation of Mr A. Holt as he has now moved out of the 
village.  The clerk has notified SNDC that if no-one calls for an election before 12th March 2021 we 
can co-opt someone in.  It was suggested that John Brooks or Stuart Reid may be interested.   

Planning: BA/2020/0324/FUL – A planning enforcement notice was served on land at East of 
North End opposite Town Cottage. They have been told to clear the site of various buildings (at 
different stages of construction), decking, outside furniture etc.  No action is required from PC. 

Ref: 2021/0284 – The clerk was asked to reply to this application and point out that we remain 
concerned at the width (or lack of) the entrance road to the site.  Concerns were that traffic would 
queue on the main A143 to get in and out of the site.  The clerk was also asked to request if an area 
at the front of the site could be made into a bus stop for safety reasons. 

Playground: Mr Long informed us that the wooden platform at the top of the zipwire was 
damaged.  He will tape this off in the morning and display ‘Keep off’ safety signs.  The clerk was 
asked to arrange repairs. 

Finance: The current balance in the accounts is £1756.44 

Highways: Mr Fulcher has today moved the speed monitoring system to a new location on 
Thorpe Road. The clerk was asked to order an additional bracket for these unscheduled installations. 

The leylandii hedge behind the phone box has been removed.  The Haddiscoe Charity arranged and 
paid for this to be done.  The clerk was asked to send a letter of thanks. 

The clerk was asked to thank Gary Overland for acting so quickly in getting some dangerous pot 
holes filled on the A143 last month. 

A.O.B: There will be a national census on 21st March 2021. 

 

Meeting End 7.40pm 

 

 


